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Friday 14th February 2020, 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Thankfully we have made it to the end of half term without any snowy disruption.  We hope 
that you all have a fun week off and look forward to seeing everyone back on Monday 24th 
February. 
 
Snow Arrangements 

Just in case the weather is not favourable on our return after half term, You can find our 

snow policy and procedure on our website.  We endeavour to pop notices on our 

Facebook site regarding the weather and road conditions in Egton and regarding any 

closure. Regarding Breakfast Club, please ensure that there is a member of staff in school 

before leaving/sending your child if the weather conditions are poor. 

 

World Book Day – Friday 6th March 
To celebrate World Book Day the children are invited to dress up as a character from a 

book for the day or to come to school in their pyjamas ready for a story!  Throughout the 

day there will be a series of story-telling activities.   There will also be a book fair in school 

at 2.30pm run by Whitby Book Shop where the children will be able to purchase books and 

spend their World Book Day Voucher.  Parents are welcome to attend the book fair at 

3.15pm. 

 

PE Kit 

We have sent all P.E. kits home for washing this half term.  Please could you ensure that 

every item has your child’s name on it.  Please note that your child needs their P.E. kit in 

school all the time during term time.  We have had an increasing number of children with 

no kit and are running out of spares as they have not been returned when used. 

 

Y3/4 Peat Rigg Parent Meeting 

A meeting has been arranged on Thursday 27th February at 4pm for the parents of Year 3 

and 4 children who will be attending Peat Rigg in April for those who would like to attend.  

This is an information meeting led by Ian Thorpe from Peat Rigg.  

 

Easter Bags – Knitting Request 

If anyone is able to knit and has some spare time, we would appreciate 2 donkeys, 

approximately 4” in size and 2 grown up Jesus figures, approximately 6” in size for our 
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Easter Bags.  If you think you or any of your family or friends would be willing to help, 

please let us know.  Thank you in advance! 

 

Mothering Sunday Service 

An early warning, that we will be holding our Mother’s Day service on Friday 20th March in 

St Hilda’s Church at 2pm.  We hope you will be able to join us. 

 

Clubs 

We will be starting our after school clubs after Easter.  If anyone would like to offer to run 

or support a club we would be delighted to hear from you.  Please get in touch. 

 

Egton Village Pancake Lunch 

On 25th February 2020, from 12 noon until 2pm there will be a fundraiser Pancake Lunch. 

Held in Egton Village Hall.  This will be in aid of St Hilda’s Church.  There will be soup, 

pancakes and tea or coffee being served.  Everyone is welcome. 

 

Activities and Events taken part in: 

 Visit from Myszka from Therapy Dogs Nationwide 

 Junior Forest Schools  

 Year 3 & 4 Gymnastics event 

 Collective Worship with Reader Jane. 

Dates for your diary 

 

o Break up for Half Term   Friday 14th February at 3.15pm 

o Return to School  Monday 24th February at 9.00am 

o Swimming    Thursdays, 27th February,  

12th & 26th March and 23rd April 

o Forest Schools - Juniors Thursday 5th March 

o Peat Rigg Parents Meeting Thursday 27th February at 4pm, Egton School  

 Year 3 / 4 Parents only  

o World Book Day  Friday 6th March 

o Mothering Sunday Service Friday 20th March at 2.00pm in St Hilda’s Church 

o Parent Consultations   Tuesday 31st March & Wednesday 1st April 

o End of term Easter Service Friday 3rd April at 2.00pm in St Hilda’s Church 

o Break up for Easter    Friday 3rd April at 3.15pm 

o Training Day    Monday 20th April  

o Return to School   Tuesday 21st  April at 9.00am 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Liz Orland 

Headteacher 
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